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Low Pressure Liquid Pipeline Operations In Prudhoe Bay Oil Field 

To Be Subject Of Congressional Oversight Hearing 
 
 Washington, D.C. - The operation of low pressure liquid pipelines in the Prudhoe Bay oil 
fields will be the subject of a Congressional oversight hearing Wednesday morning. 
 
 The hearing by the U.S. House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee, chaired by 
U.S. Rep. Don Young (R-Alaska), is scheduled to begin at 11 a.m. on Wednesday, September 13th, 
in 2167 Rayburn House Office Building. A live webcast of the hearing will be available at the 
Committee’s website: 

www.house.gov/transportation
 

Wednesday’s Witness List 
- Vice-Admiral Thomas Barrett, Administrator, Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety  
 Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation  
- Lois Epstein, Senior Engineer, On behalf of Cook Inlet Keeper and the Pipeline Safety Trust 
- Steve Marshall, President, BP Exploration Alaska, Inc. 
   
 

For additional information, access the Transportation & Infrastructure Committee website at: 
www.house.gov/transportation 
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